BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Request for rate increase DOCKET NO. 000108-GU

by Florida Division of

Chesapeake Utilities FILED: SEPTEMBER 6, 2000
Corporation.

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the original and one true and correct
copy of the foregoing Staff’s Third Request for Production of
Documents to Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Cbrporation
(Nos. 32-44) has been served by U. S. Mail on Wayne Schiefelbein,
Esquire, P.O. Box 15856, Tallahassee, Florida, 32317, on behalf of
Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, and a true
and correct copy has been furnished to the following by U.S. Mail

this éth day of September, 2000:

Florida Div. of Chesapeake Utilities Corp.
Thomas A. Geoffroy

Post Office Box 960

Winter Haven, Florida 33882-0960

WM. COCHRAN KEATING, IV

Staff Counsel

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(850) 413-6199

DOCUMENT NUMBER-DATE

I 1082 sep-78

FPSC-RECORDS/REPORTING




